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Our Ref: EP/KGM Date: Tuesday 23 June 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
SQA Results and Post Results Service 
 
 
Despite the unprecedented situation we find ourselves in, the SQA results will be issued to pupils this summer on 
Tuesday 4 August as had previously been planned. Results certificates will be posted out but your child may choose 
to receive their results by email or text. To receive results this way they should register with 
https://www.mysqa.org.uk/cs8/content/secure/my_homepage.jsp. 
 
If your child disagrees with their result, they should contact their school or college who will be able to use a free 
appeals service. We will give priority to requests for those learners needing a result to secure a conditional place at 
college or university. 
 
The school or college: 

 must have evidence to support their estimate; 

 can only request an appeal if the grade your child receives on 4 August is lower than the estimated grade that 
was sent to us. 

 
Submissions for the priority service need to be submitted by Friday 14 August and all other appeals will be 
submitted by Friday 21 August. 
 
Further information can be gained from the Parent and Carer Support Page on the SQA website, 
https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/93825.html or by contacting myself by email ed.picksley@moray-edunet.gov.uk.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr E Picksley 
Depute Head Teacher 
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